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12 April 2021 
 

The death of His Royal Highness The Prince Philip, Duke of 
Edinburgh 

 
 

The Lord Chief Justice has written to Her Majesty the Queen following the death of Prince 
Philip the Duke of Edinburgh.  He said: 
 

“I would like to express condolences to Your Majesty and the Royal Family on 
behalf of the Judiciary of Northern Ireland following the death of HRH The 
Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. 
 
Prince Philip was a regular and welcome visitor to this jurisdiction during his 
longstanding period of dedicated public service and support to Her Majesty.” 
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